

TERM 2 I THE WAY
NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 07
JUNE 2024







SYDNEY MUSIC EISTEDDFOD

On Tuesday 4 June, our Junior Concert Band visited Chatswood Concourse Concert Hall to participate in the Sydney Eisteddfod music competition. The students put on a fantastic performance and achieved HIGHLY COMMENDED, meaning they earned fourth place out of sixteen schools who performed that day. This is an excellent achievement from our students, and a great way to celebrate their consistent learning as they rehearse every Tuesday morning under the direction of Mr Robinson. It was their best performance to date, and they now look forward to their next performance at the P-6 assembly in week 8 this term.

This competition has been running for 91 years, and provides student musicians from all around NSW the opportunity to perform in the beautiful space of the Concert Hall, as well as watch other schools perform. Thank you to all the parents who support the music learning of their children, and we look forward to more exciting performances this year.



Mr Byron Mark *Director of Ensembles - Creative Arts*